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Association of Water Producers and the Bulldozer Committee  
  

BiH Bureaucracy Stopped the Law on 
Bottled Waters 

 
After request of BiH Association of Producers, the Bulldozer Committee 
submitted the proposed law in mid June  
 
[P.15] Although the proposed Law on bottled 
waters reached the BiH Ministry of foreign 
trade and economic relations through the 
Bulldozer Committee in mid June, nothing has 
happened so far.   
 
Producers’ request 
Therefore, members of the Association of BiH 
producers of bottled water repeatedly request 
its adoption, because in this way the trade 
deficit would be reduced and BiH economy 
strengthened.   
“The Council of Ministers should have adopted 
the proposed law a long time ago, however this 
did not take place. We as a group repeatedly 
request adoption of this law, because keeping 
the existing situation with unfair competition 
and over-import of mineral waters damages us 
and the country,” Jonuz Ikic, director and 
owner of “Ilidzanski dijamant” told Dnevni 
avaz.  
The Bulldozer Committee made the draft law 
with assistance of local producers, OHR, EC, 
World Bank and USAID. They all agreed that 
the law should primarily comply with EU 
directives, and therefore strict microbiological 
and chemical standards were included in the 
draft. Also, a coherent and reliable regime of 
quality control and water purity was 
established.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Lower quality 
“This law would precisely define who and 
under what conditions can pack, sell and 
import mineral waters. Currently, for example, 
we import from Slovenia mineral water 
“Zava”, which is below standard quality and 
the law would fairly regulate the market in this 
segment,” Ikic added. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




